
 

WENDY IS RETIRING AND WE NEED YOUR 

BAR/BAT MITZVAH PICTURES!! 
 

 

Brothers Ben, Jacob, Alex, and Josh Hjelmaas at Josh’s Bar Mitzvah  

 

Our beloved Wendy is retiring and we need your Bar/Bat 

Mitzvah pictures!! We are asking all of Wendy’s former 

Bar/Bat Mitzvah students over the past 37 years to share 

your Bar/Bat Mitzvah photos (preferably photos with Wendy) 

for a video and photo display to be shared at a Kiddush 

luncheon in Wendy’s honor on Saturday, September 28 after 

Shabbat services.  

 

Please send all photos to Rachele Hjelmaas @ 

rhjelmaas@gmail.com or 515-419-5388. If your photos are not 

available in electronic form, please drop them off with Erin at 

the Temple(we will scan your pictures and return them to 

you). We need all photos no later than August 30. 
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